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Dear LRHS Band Families, 

 

In December 2023, the Lake Ridge Eagles Band Boosters (LREBB) established the “Band 

Family Fund” (BFF).  This fund is simply a way for one band family to anonymously lend a 

hand to bless other band families. LREBB officers can apply these donations toward one or more 

families’ band/guard/uniform fees where needed.  LREBB officer families are not eligible to 

benefit from the BFF. 

 

TO PARTICIPATE: 

A) If you are in a position to GIVE toward this fund, you simply make your Tax Deductible 

donation to LREBB (via Square Online Store, Cash, Check, or Zelle) and designate Band 

Family Fund in the memo, on the envelope, etc.  This type of “paying it forward” gift is 

invaluable, as none of us want to see finances impact a student’s love for band or guard.  

Also don’t forget to potentially DOUBLE your gift with employer gift matching – check 

with your employer to see if this is available.  Also don’t forget to visit the Documents 

section of lakeridgeband.com to download a Donation receipt form for your tax records. 

B) If your family is in a difficult financial situation that is making it difficult or impossible 

to keep up with band/winterguard registration fee payments, then please reach out to one 

or more of the LREBB current officers to let them know.  There is no application, and 

reaching out will also be handled anonymously.  Either students or parents/guardians can 

reach out.  The current officers can then follow up to let you know if there are any funds 

available, and other information. 

If there are any questions, please reach out to the LREBB Treasurer or other officers. 

 

Respectfully, 

Kevin Dazey 
LREBB Treasurer 
817-944-6131 
LakeRidgeBandTreasurer@gmail.com 


